
 
 

 

 

04 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
We are really looking forward to Footloose, the students have been working incredibly hard in preparation 
and we are really proud of them.  
Ahead of show week we wanted to share with you some helpful information of how the evening 
performances run and the weekend rehearsal. 
 
Tickets 
Tickets are now on sale, the link can be found on the school website.  
 
Rehearsal Sunday 9 February 2025 
The rehearsal runs from 10.00am - 4.30pm, band members will be in for the duration of the rehearsals. Cast 
members should come in for the following times:  
All cast: 10.00am – 1.00pm 
Lead cast: 1.30pm – 4.30pm 
 
Show week  

● Monday 10 and Tuesday 11 February 2025: All students involved in the show will be off timetable all 

day to rehearse. Rehearsal will finish at 4.30pm.  

● Students should arrive for show evenings at 4.30pm on Wednesday and Thursday and 5.30pm on 

Friday evening.  

● The show run time is approximately two hours including an interval.  

 
Permission  
In order for students to perform in the show it is essential that a parent or guardian completes the 
permission form HERE. In order to avoid the task of chasing up missing permission forms we kindly ask that 
these are completed as soon as possible - thank you for your understanding.  
Students will need to sign in and out for every performance, the sign in sheet will be in the dining hall as they 
arrive.  
 
Refreshments for students  
Water will be available for students on the evening of the shows. Students should bring their own snacks if 
they wish.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me – hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Holly Whitmore  
CTL of Drama 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSebxUkNbA1J6UaccbdYidufnzc2s97iHPtvu3Oj5Zbv07Cwsg/viewform?usp=header
mailto:hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk

